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Application  No: Site Address: Case Officer: Consultees Name: Comment:Received:

Mr Jonathan  de Friend AWF Ltd t/a Woodenfloors.uk.com NOBJ2013/5080/P 63 Fairfax Road

London 

NW6 4EE

Sam Fowler 04/09/2013  11:46:27

Response:

I write concerning this application and would fully support 

the opening of this new Restaurant.  Having been working in the area for over 15 years, granting and supporting Villa Bianca to expand here will only help the street, it will also benefit other in the street 

by bringing more revenue to the area.  I understand from the application that it is to extend the current floor space and to seat customers and will not be used for cooking.  

I look forward to spending time visiting the restaurant with our clients, friends and family.
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